Do You Have a Favorite Memory?
Wed love to hear about it!

Share your favorite memory of living in Barry, Hope, and Prairieville Townships from
1970 to present to possibly be used in a book published to celebrate the 50% anniversary of
the Delton District Library in 2024.

Write your memory below and hand it in at the Delton District Library,
or emalil it to deltonlibrarv(@gmail.com with “Memory” in the subject line.

Please include your name and contact information. Thank you!
Submission must be received by September 30, 2022.

Name Printed:
Signature:
Contact Info (phone or email):

Continue on back if needed.

Submissions are not guaranteed to be used. By submitting a memory, you agree that it may be used in whole or
in part at the Delton District Library’s discretion without any compensation to the author or beneficiaries.
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